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Policy 

 
In the interest of student safety, the Sudbury Student Services 
Consortium may cancel student transportation services. 

 
Operational 
Procedure 

 
The Executive Director of the Sudbury Student Services 
Consortium, may cancel student transportation services (by 
route, by area or by entire jurisdiction) further to consultation 
with the school bus Operators, Environment Canada and other 
stakeholders may cancel student transportation.  
 
Should student transportation services be cancelled, the 
Directors of Education will make the decision as to whether 
schools will remain open. 
 
During inclement weather, parents/guardians are responsible to 
decide whether to send their child to the bus stop or to school. 
 
All Day Cancellation 
 
The Sudbury Student Services Consortium will relay the 
cancellation information to the media and school board 
communication contacts and to other key stakeholders.   
 
The Sudbury Student Services Consortium will post all 
cancellation and route delays on their website at 
www.businfo.ca. 
 
Where student transportation services are cancelled in the 
morning, this decision remains in effect for the entire school 
day.  It is the responsibility of parents/guardians to provide 
transportation to and from school for their child when schools 
remain open.  

http://www.businfo.ca/


 
Early Dismissal 
 
A decision  to dismiss students early or not will be made in 
consultation between the Executive Director of the Sudbury 
Student Services Consortium and the Directors of Education.  If 
students are dismissed early, the schools are responsible for 
contacting parents.   
 
The Sudbury Student Services Consortium will relay the 
cancellation information to the media and school board 
communication contacts and to other key stakeholders.   
 
The Sudbury Student Services Consortium will post all 
cancellation and route delays on their website at 
www.businfo.ca. 

 

http://www.businfo.ca/

